
2399 US HIGHWAY 41 S.W., CALHOUN, GA  30701 

(706) 625-5260

February 28th, 2025

Frosty Acres Brands 

Alpharetta, GA 

Subject: Price Increase – Foil Market Increase 

Dear Frosty Acres Brands: 

Pursuant to our conversation of higher raw material costs and tariffs, Western 

Plastics finds it necessary to implement the following price increases: 

Aluminum Foil Rolls, Pop-up and Cushion Foil Sheets  12% 

Aluminum Foil Containers and Lids    12% 

Normal order requirements received on or before Friday, March 28, 2025 calling for 

immediate shipment will be filled at current pricing. 

All orders received on or after Tuesday, April 1, 2025 will be confirmed and invoiced at 

the increased price. 

Additionally, all bids and pricing deviations with no order activity in the last 60 days will 

be expired effective immediately.  Due to supply constraints for aluminum, Western 

Plastics will be limiting any ‘buy-in’ or ‘loading’ orders.  Increased lead times are also 

possible during this time. 

Thank you for your continued support of Western Plastics. 

Sincerely, 

Chris Stephenson 

Vice President – Foodservice Sales 

Western Plastics 

PO Box 1636 

Calhoun, GA  30703 


